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USDA/ARS/FAS Briefings and Tour  

 ARS Headquarters, National Visitor Center  
and the Beltsville Agriculture Research Center  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GROTTO delegates were briefed on USDA       
ARS and FAS programs and potential global 

partnerships for technology transfer innovation 
for sustainability solutions. The Embassies     

of: Australia, Dominican Republic, Germany, 
Honduras, and Saudi Arabia along with 

interested business representatives from          
Italy were in attendance. The Embassies of; 

Belgium, Chile, Columbia, Denmark, Morocco,  
Panama, Paraguay, Poland and Sweden 

dispatched representatives slated for             
follow-up of the USDA GROTTO briefings         

and the next GROTTO venues. 
 



 
After the USDA briefings at the George Washington Carter facilities, GROTTO delegates 
boarded the soybean powered biodiesel tour bus to investigate the ARS National Visitor 
Center.  Once there, delegates would learn of ARS research and the applications from 
that research for both utilitarian use and products for human and animal consumption.        

 

 

 

 

    


